
September 16, 2019 

Alice L. Lee, Chair 
and Committee Members 

Water & Infrastructure Committee 
Maui County Council 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 

Re: Ordinance No. 4255 

Dear Chair Lee and Committee Members: 

I am Alan Nago, a third-generation farmer in Kula. My family is in the process of subdividing the 
property into a two-lot family subdivision for estate planning purposes. This is the only way my wife and 
I are able to help provide a home for our daughter and her husband here on Maui. 

We have received preliminary subdivision approval and have submitted plans for final approval. We 
have already conveyed a portion of our property frontage to the County for potential future road 
improvements, have submitted construction plans for water meter relocation, and are adding a new fire 
hydrant for additional fire improvements. Our family has invested a great deal financially into this 
project. We, like so many other local folks here on Maui, are just getting by and are only trying to 
ensure that our family can remain living here on the island. ~ 

We therefore fully support Chair Lee's amendment to Section 18.20.040 relating·to improvements to 
existing streets which will allow our subdivision to move forward without incurring additional costs to 
the project. 

Thank you for your consideration and support. 

Aloha, . 

~II. /l)df:J 
Alan H. Nago 
206 Holopuni Road 
Kula, Maui, Hawaii 96790 
(808)281-7181 

RECEIVED AT 


